
DEPARTMENT DE HEALTH

12 February l?6o

Dear Miss Stewart:

✓

JEREMIAH A. DAILEY, M.D.

DIRECTOR

Miss Stewart
Wass eman Laboratory
281 South Street
Jamaica Plains 30^ Massachusetts

I am enclosing slide sections of the ganglia from 
the brain of a fox.

Regards

JOI-IM P. McCORMICK
Sr. Bacteriologist

impressions from Ammon’s horn show no evidence of 
negri bodies.

Dr. Falkinburgj our state pathologist> would appre­
ciate it if you would give your opinion on these slides.

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

STATE OFFICE BUILDING, PROVIDENCE 3, R. I,



February 23, I960

Dear Mr. McCormicks

Very truly yours,

I received the three slides of the sections 
of the ganglia which you sent for examination.

I would say that they show no histologic 
evidence of rabies.

Mr. John P. McCormick 
Senior Bacteriologist 
Defjartment of Health 
State Office Bldg. 
Providence 3, Rhode Island


